
 

Principal’s Report 

Dear students & families, 
 
It is the first week back after the mid-year break and we 
are off to a great start. Today we  have our dancing 
group of girls from Upper Juniors and Seniors          
performing in an Aerobase competition.  When they left 
school this morning they were very excited.  At the 
same time Rory and Gina from Senior’s are in         
Bundoora competing in the state cross country       
championships.  We know all these students will give 
their best and represent the school well.  
 
Next week will be a busy week with it being Book 
Week.  On Wednesday there will be a dress up parade 
– see page two of the newsletter.  Next week there will 
also be student led conferences which I hope you have 
all booked in for.  If you have not had the opportunity to 
make a time to meet I invite you to contact your son or 
daughters’ teacher to make a time. Whilst you are here 
for these meetings please come and visit the Book 
Fair.   
It looks like this term will be very busy with many new 
learning experiences ahead for our students. 
 
Shaun Bacon 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
=== NOTICE OF YARD SUPERVISION === 
Please remember that the school yards are supervised 
only from 8:45am each morning.  
Students are not to be at school before 8:45am.  
Parents who require their child to be supervised earlier 
than 8:45am need to contact Camp Australia to        
arrange Out of School Hours Care – 1300 105 343.  
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Term 2 2018 Important Dates 
9am every Wednesday—School Assembly 
23-26th July Book Week 

25th July  Book Week Parade 
1-3rd Aug  Senior  Merricks Camp 
13th Aug  Curriculum Day No School 
22-23rd Aug Lower Junior Urban Camp 
Please remember that you are always very      
welcome to join us for our whole-school           
assembly at 9am every  Wednesday. There will 
be a morning tea after assembly each week at 
9.25am for ALL PARENTS & FRIENDS in the 
Welfare Room.  

 
 
 
 

 
26th July   Planning with the group 
2nd August  Morning tea and Catch up 
16th August  Morning tea and Catch up 
30th August  Morning tea and Catch up 
13th September Morning tea and Catch up 



 

School-Wide Positive Behaviour Support 

- N E W S -  

BE SAFE v BE RESPECTFULv BE RESPONSIBLEv BE A LEARNER 

       
 

       

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

This school wide raffle celebrates 
students who display our values 
and meet expectations. Our       
winners this week were Sarah, 
Chloe and Catelyn. 

Congratulations Rory and Jayden 
for being chosen as Aussies of the 
Month. 



  
 
 
 
 



 

Phone: 9788 2222    Fax: 9776 5133    Email: naranga.ss@edumail.vic.gov.au      Website: www.naranga.vic.edu.au

 

 
Name…………………………Class…………………………………….. 
 
$1 for 1 small bag of bites …………………………………………………. 
 
2 big Narangabite bikkies for 50c………………………………………….. 

Made specially for your favourite pooch: No preservatives: Eat Fresh or freeze for later. 


